
 

 

 

 
 
     Copenhagen, July 2012 

 
 
To JOUD (Estonian Sports Association) 

Tarmo Volt 
Vahur Mäe 
 

 
 
Dear Friends, 

  
I would like to thank the Estonian Sports Association – JOUD very much for being partner in the 

EuroVolNet project in the period from December 2010 – June 2012.  

It was a successful project that encouraged and supported national activities in volunteering in 
sport. Your engagement and efforts contributed to the results of the project and actively promoted 
the choise of volunteering in sport.   

 
The project marked, that  ambitious effort of 18 partners across Europe representing sport 

organizations are on the right way to address and act upon the contemporary challenge of 

improving volunteering in Europe.  

You made valuable contribution to the project both by active participation and by contributing to 
EVN Tutorial.      
 

Thank you for contributing to the EuroVolNet project and to the recognition of volunteering in 

Europe. 

Once again, thank you for your engagement and support. 

Kindest regards, 

Mogens Kirkeby     

ISCA  President                                                                                                                   

                                                           


